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15th Anniversary of FHS
Dear teachers and colleagues,
dear students and friends of the Faculty of Humanities,

on 1 August 2015 our Faculty celebrates its 15th anniversary!

We who love the Faculty and are bound with it – its employees, students, partners and supporters – offer our sincere
congratulations and wish it all the beauty and optimism it has had so far, wish it to keep all its enthusiasm and us in
favour as it always has.



Compiled 12.2.2018 18:13:40 by Document Globe ®   2


